
 

 

MURRAY L. ROSEN POST #64 

JEWISH WAR VETERANS  

OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

 

  

OUR NEXT REGULAR MEETING WILL BE HELD ON SUNDAY, APRIL 28, , THE FOURTH 

SUNDAY OF THE MONTH.  THE MEETING WILL BE HELD AT THE SUNCOAST HOTEL AND 

CASINO IN THE FAIRWAY 2 EXECUTIVE MEETING ROOM LOCATED ON THE SECOND 

FLOOR OF THE HOTEL. 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CALL: 

 

             COMMANDER                                             JERRY BOOTZIN       

 

             SENIOR VICE-COMMANDER                 MARVI N BOTWINIK                

 

             JUNIOR VICE-COMMANDER                 HOWARD GREENSPON                

 

PLEAER NOTE:  WE ARE SEEKING NEW JEWISH VETERANS AND INVITE THEM FOR A 

COMPLIMENTARY BREAKFAST AT OUR NEXT MEETING ON SUNDAY, APRIL 28TH AT THE 

SUNCOAST HOTEL/CASINO.  

 

Q U O T A B L E    Q U O T E S 

 

  “Constant and determined effort breaks down all resistance and sweeps away all  

    obstacles.”…..Claude M. Bristol 

 

  “The pessimist complains about the wind.  The optimist expects it to change. 

    The leader adjusts the sails.”…John Maxwell 

 

 

 

www.jwvpost64lasvegas.org 

jwvpost64lv@gmail.com 

                                              

http://www.jwvpost64lasvegas.org/
mailto:jwvpost64lv@gmail.com


 

 

 

FROM THE DEPARTMENT COMMANDER, STEVE SEIDEN 
 

 The JWV Department of Nevada will be having its annual Convention on Sunday, June 23rd, at 

10:00AM.  It will be held at the Rampart Convention Center like last year.  There will be a Ceremony, 

Buffet Luncheon and Entertainment, along with Coffee and Pastries for those arriving early.  Full details 

will follow after the next Department meeting on March 5th. 

 

So, save the date and advise Helen Groner to hold a place or you.  Last year we had over 100 people at 

said Convention.  The tentative cost is $5. 

 

****************************************************************************************** 

IF ANYONE DESERVES RECOGNITION AND APPRECIATION FOR THEIR 

SELFLESS SERVICE, IT IS MILITARY CHILDREN.  BORN IN MILITARY 

HOSPITALS AROUND THE GLOBE, THEY WILL LEARN FAR TOO YOUNG 

GOODBYES WILL BE FREQUENT AND DIFFICULT.  AT SOME POINT IN THEIR 

TODDLER YEARS, THEY INEVITABLY WILL HUG A CAMOUFLAGED LEG OF 

SOMEONE OTHER THAN THEIR UNIFORMED PARENT BY MISTAKE.  THEY 

WILL MOVE REPEATEDLY, USUALLY AT THE PRECISE POINT IN TIME WHEN 

THEY FEEL MOST SETTLED. 

- APRIL MILITARY OFFICER MAGAZINE 

MONTH OF THE MILITARY CHILD 

****************************************************************************************** 

FROM YOUR SOCIAL CHAIRPERSON, SHEILA EPSTEIN 
 

HERE YE!!!  HERE YEA!!! HERE YE!!!  It is time to start thinking about the social get-togethers for 

our Post, so save these dates. 
 

Sunday, May 19th, is our annual Pot Luck.  Call Mickey Durkin at xxx-xxx-xxxx to let her know what you 

will be bringing.  (Also see flyer in this Newsletter.) 
 

Wednesday June 12th, at 1:00 PM we will have a social get together at an Italian Restaurant. Hear more 

about it at the April Meeting from Janet Snyder. 
 

Sunday December 22nd, is our annual Chanukah Luncheon at a location to be announced. 
 

Mickey Durkin, Janet Snyder, Ken Hill and I are looking forward to seeing all of our Members at all our 

social events. 
 

Sandy and I will miss the April Meeting as we will be in Texas with our family for Passover. We wish all 

of our Members, Families and Friends a wonderful PASSOVER and look forward to seeing you at the 

Pot Luck. 

 
 



 

 

FROM OUR COMMANDER, JERRY BOOTZIN 

EXECUTIVE BOARD AND GENERAL MEETINGS 

 
Executive Board Meetings at Noon   General Meetings at 10:00 AM 

May 13 – Bea      5/19 Pot Luck - Poppy Drive 5/22-5/27  

 

June 10 – Jerry     No Meeting 

 

No Meeting in July     No Meeting 

 

8/12 – Helen      8/25 

 

9/9 – Mickey      9/22 

 

10/14 – Sheila      10/27 – Picnic 

 

11/4 Helen      11/24 – Poppy Drive - 11/6 – 11/11 

 

No Meeting in December    12/22 - Chanukah Luncheon - No Meeting 

 

 

APRIL & MAY BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES 

 

Lenny Rose    April 1     Birthday 

Dr. Loren Rothstein   April 4     Birthday 

Ben Zanoff    April 4     Birthday 

Carol & Paul Warman  April 16     Anniversary 

Mickey Durkin   April 17     Birthday 

Marvin Botwinik   May 2      Birthday 

Ricki Greenspon   May 2      Birthday 

Marsha & Steve Seiden  May 6      Anniversary 

Paul Warman   May 10     Birthday  

David Hopgood   May 17     Birthday 

Tatyana Turner   May 19     Birthday 

Eileen Mevorah   May 22     Birthday 

Gary Bordman   May 29     Birthday 

Jack Weingarten   May 29     Birthday 

    



 

 

 

 
  

Congratulations to Ken Hill who won the "Lifetime Achievement" award from the 

Academy of United States Veterans:  CONGRATULATIONS TO WINNERS OF THE 

4TH ANNUAL VETERANS AWARDS:  Veterans Homelessness, Backpacks for Life, 

Employment, Call of Duty Endowment, Women Veterans Service Women’s Action 

Network, Leadership, Blue Star Families, Mental Health, Boulder Crest Retreat, Veterans 

Choice, Travis Manion Foundation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://mail.aol.com/webmail/getPart?uid=AMgFF19pLxooXLFS3ASrUE-tMtM&partId=2&saveAs=DSCN5358.JPG&scope=STANDARD


 

 

 

 

 
  

 Special Legislative Update 

AFRA, through our collaboration with Senators Cruz and Warren, is pleased to announce: 

 

 

  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

http://www.armedforcesretirees.org/


 

 

 

TRIBUTE CARDS CAN BE SENT FOR ALL OCCASIONS:  BIRTHDAYS, ANNIVERSARIES, 

MAZEL TOV’S, WEDDINGS, GET WELL, THINKING OF YOU AND CONDOLENCES.  THIS IS 

AN EASY WAY TO MAKE OUR POST EXTRA MONEY IT SO NEEDS.  REMEMBER FAMILY 

AND FRIENDS BY E-MAILING PAUL WARMAN AT CPWARMAN@GMAIL.COM OR CALLING 

PAUL AT xxx-xxx-xxxx. PLEASE LEAVE A MESSAGE IF THERE IS NO ANSWER.  (THE COST TO 

SEND A TRIBUTE IS $3.50) ALL DONATIONS ARE TAX DEDUCTIBLE. 

 

TO      FROM    OCCASION 

Mickey Durkin    Mort Friedlander   Birthday 

Lenny Rose     Mort Friedlander   Birthday 

Bea Siefman     Mort Friedlander   Birthday 

Lois Berkowitz    Mort Friedlander   Birthday 

Lois Berkowitz    Bea Siefman    Birthday 

Sheila & Sandy Epstein   Sal & Mort Friedlander  Anniversary 

Sheila & Sandy Epstein   Bea Siefman    Anniversary 

Mort Friedlander    Ricki & Howard Greenspon Condolence 

Mort Friedlander    Bea Siefman    Condolence 

Mort Friedlander    Dorothy Brown   Condolence 

Mort Friedlander    Abe & Phil Efros   Condolence 

Mort Friedlander    Don Davidson   Condolence 

 Mort Friedlander    Murray L. Rosen Post 64  Condolence 

 Mort Friedlander    Edward Kline Memorial 

            Homeless Fund   Condolence 

 Mort Friedlander    Carol & Paul Warman  Condolence 

 Mort Friedlander    Helen Groner    Condolence 

 

ALL OF THE FOLLOWING DONATIONS WERE MADE TO THE KLINE FUND 

AND SENT TO MORT FRIEDLANDER IN MEMORY OF HIS BELOVED SAL 

 

DONATIONS MADE BY: 

 

Frank & Leila Friedlander 

Art Withop 

Cres Baca 

Dianne Bapat 

Neil Wallin 

Eileen & Les Sherman 

Frances Fine 

Rick Warman & Sandy Roche 

Lori Bordman 

Sondra Friedlander 

Diana Zwill 

George Cochran 

 

 

  

  

 



 

 

 

MIURRAY L. ROSEN JEWISH WAR VETERANS POST #64 

 

EVERYONE IS INVITED TO ATTEND OUR POT-LUCK SUMMER BREAKFAST/BRUNCH AND 

SHORT INFORMATIONAL MEETING ON SUNDAY, MAY 19TH. 

 

WHERE:  THE PINNACLE 

   2215 W. THOMAS RYAN BLVD. IN SUN CITY SUMMERLIN 

TIME:  11:00 AM TO????? 

MAKE YOUR RESEVATIONS FOR THE POT-LUCK BREAKFAST/BRUNCH BY CALLING 

MICKEY DURKIN, 702-242-0497, AND TELL MICKEY IF YOU ARE BRINGING AN APPETIZER, 

SALAD, ENTRÉE, DESSERT OR BEVERAGES. OR YOU CAN COMPLETE THE FOLLOWING 

RESERVATION FORM AND SEND IT TO MICKEY NO LATER THAN MAY 12TH. 

*********************************************************************************** 

YOUR NAME ______________________________________________________________________ 

PHONE NO. _______________________________________________________________________ 

NUMBER OF PEOPLE ATTENDING _________________________________________________ 

WHAT YOU WILL BRING: 

  APPETIZER _________________ 

  SALAD _____________________ 

  ENTRÉE ___________________ 

  DESSERT __________________ 

  BEVERAGE ________________ 

SEND YOUR RESERVATION FORM TO:  MICKEY DURKIN 

           3967 DELOS DRIVE 

           LAS VEGAS, NV 89103 

************************************************************************************* 

YOUR FAMILY AND FRIENDS ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND.  WE LOOK FORWARD TO 

SEEING YOU. 

 

DIRECTIONS:  LAKE MEAD BLVD. WEST TO TOMAS RYAN BLVD.  TURN LEFT AND THEN A 

QUICK RIGHT TURN TO THE PINNACLE RESTARANT (STARBRITE THEATER) BUILDING. 

 

https://mail.aol.com/webmail/getPart?uid=AMpqUbBnlAhfXJiudAfrWEPO8Rk&partId=3&saveAs=DSCN5361.JPG&scope=STANDARD


 

 

L A U G H L I N E S 

DON'T MESS WITH YOUR OLDER ELDERS 

  

An old physician, Doctor Gordon Geezer, became very bored in retirement and decided to re-open a 

medical clinic. He put a sign up outside that said: "Dr. Geezer's Clinic   Get your treatment for $500 - if 

not cured, get back $1,000."     

  

Doctor Digger Young, who was positive that this old geezer didn't know beans about medicine, thought 

this would be a great opportunity to get $1,000. So he went to Dr. Geezer's clinic.   

  

Dr Young: "Dr. Geezer, I have lost all taste in my mouth. Can you please help me?"   

  

Dr Geezer: "Nurse, please bring medicine from the box 22 and put 3 drops in Dr. Young's   mouth."      

  

Dr Young: 'Aaagh! -- This is Gasoline!"   

  

Dr Geezer: "   Congratulations!  You've got your taste back. That will be $500."    

  

Dr Young gets annoyed and goes back after a couple of days figuring to recover his money.  Dr Young: "I 

have lost my memory, I cannot remember anything." 

  

Dr Geezer: "Nurse, please bring medicine from box 22 and put 3 drops in the patient's mouth."    

  

Dr Young: "Oh, no you don't -- that is Gasoline!"    

  

Dr Geezer: "Congratulations” ! You've got your memory back. That will be $500."   

  

Dr Young (after having lost $1000) leaves angrily and comes back after several more days.  Dr Young: 

"My eyesight has become weak --- I can hardly see anything!"    

  

Dr Geezer: "Well, I don't have any medicine for that so, "Here's your $1000 back" (giving him a $10 

bill).   

  

Dr Young: "But this is only $10!"    

  

Dr Geezer: "Congratulations! You got your vision back! That will be $500."    

  

Moral of story   -- Just because you're "Young" doesn't mean that you can outsmart an "Old Geezer".  

  
 


